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From: "Jason P. Kendeigh" <JKENDEIGH@llbean.com>
To: Benjamin Wallace <WALLACEB@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/17/2008 10:44:39 AM
Subject: Re: 78 India

Not a problem.  I will make the time when you are available.  The work was
completed on the scheduled timeframe we discussed for the end of April.
552-6235 is a work number and 653-7494 for a cell number.
-Jason Kendeigh

On 9/17/08 9:33 AM, "Benjamin Wallace" <WALLACEB@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

> Good morning,
> Would you please call me to schedule a follow up inspection for your
> property on India Street with regards to the required fire doors?
> I'm normally in the office Monday thru Thursday, 7 to 8:30 AM and then
> I'm hit or miss the rest of the day.
> Thank you,
> 
> Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
> Fire Prevention Officer
> Portland Fire Department
> 380 Congress Street
> Portland, Maine 04101
> (207)756-8096
> wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov


